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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week the children have  been practising their fine motor skills with lots of drawing 
and writing. The children have been looking carefully at themselves in a mirror and 
thinking about who they are. The children 
have also enjoyed looking at themselves in 
the mirror in our dressing up area. They have 
used the information they have observed 
through looking and talking to draw a picture 
of themselves. You can see some of the re-
sults on page 2. 

We have also been thinking about writing for 
a purpose and  looking at various signs 
around the setting. The children have then 
made their own signs to put on the wall. 
There are more to see on page 2. 

Please can we remind you that Ark is a “Mobile Phone free zone. This ap-
plies to all  staff as well as parents, carers and visitors.  And includes the 
use of smart watches and other personal devices with camera technology. 
If you are visiting Pre-school, please leave your phone in the office.  

We are all looking forward to our fundraising event this evening and hope 
to see some of you there later.  If you would like to come and have not booked a ticket 
please do email the office as 
we have a few left—its going 
to be a great evening.  

 Best wishes for the weekend, 

The Noah’s Ark team 
 
 

Makaton sign of the week 

We are all using Makaton to sup-

port Children’s language  and un-

derstanding. Our sign of the week 

is “Milk” For a video showing this 

sign see  https://

www.youtube.com/watch?

v=VVE0AqexE5o 

No Aliens Allowed at Noah’s Ark! 

https://www.facebook.com/Noahs-Ark-Pre-school-2030684420567187



